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DATE: April 28, 2021

RE: Medova and Lifestyle Health Plans — U.S. Department of Labor Press Release

The U.S. Department of Labor issued a press release on April 12, 2021, announcing the court
appointment of an independent fiduciary for Medova and Lifestyle Health Plans.

Contact information for the independent fiduciary is included in the press release, available online at
https://www.dol.gov/newsroom/releases/ebsa/ebsa20210412.
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